
From: Bienfang, Joshua C. (Fed)
To: Peralta, Rene C. (Fed); Kuo, Paulina S. (Fed); Nam, Sae Woo (Fed); Mink, Alan (Assoc)
Cc: Miller, Carl A. (Fed)
Subject: Re: Carl Miller
Date: Friday, August 5, 2016 10:56:22 AM

Great news! Yes, I look forward to working with Carl; he gave a great talk ... last year? Anyway,
I'm out of town till the 13th, but anytime after that would be great. I'm happy about this
news!
Thanks!
Josh

From: Peralta, Rene (Fed)
Sent: Thursday, August 4, 2016 8:48 AM
To: Kuo, Paulina (Fed); Nam, Sae Woo (Fed); Mink, Alan (Assoc); Bienfang, Joshua C. (Fed)
Cc: Miller, Carl A. (Fed)
Subject: Carl Miller
Hi Paulina, Alan, Sae Woo, Josh,

Carl Miller just joined the Computer Security Division. His areas of research
include randomness and quantum information processing. In particular, he
is interested in developing true quantum random number generators. Let us
set up a meeting so that you can meet and have a experimentalists-mathematicians
bonding (hmmm, will this pass the NIST email filters?).

Rene.
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